
NYFVI Project Outreach: 

Transition Cow On-Farm Tour 
Hemdale Farms is proud to host a farm tour focusing on cow 
comfort and transition cow facilities as it relates to a NY Farm 
Viability Institute grant project over the last two years. CCE 
Regional Dairy Specialists will go over results and benchmarks 
from assessments of these areas from all 15 farms involved in 
the study, and Hemdale will share areas they’ve worked to 
improve related to fresh and transition cow comfort, as well as 
give a farm tour and answer questions about their robotic  
operation. The tour is free to all participants, but registration is 
required.   

September 28, 
2021 

10:00am-12:00pm 

 

 

Hemdale Farms  
2801 Orleans Rd. 
Seneca Castle, NY 

Contact Info: 
Margaret Quaassdorff 

maq27@cornell.edu 

585-405-2567 
 

Cornell Cooperative Extension is an employer and educator recognized for valuing AA/EEO, Protected Veterans,  
and Individuals with Disabilities and provides equal program and employment opportunities.  

Registration: FREE  

https://nwnyteam.cce.cornell.edu/event.php?id=1708  

“The Northwest NY Dairy, Livestock & Field Crops team is a Cornell Cooperative Extension partnership 
between Cornell University and the CCE Associations in Genesee, Livingston, Monroe, Niagara, Ontario, 

Orleans, Seneca, Wayne & Wyoming counties. 

COVID-19 Disclaimer: 
This program will adhere to all NYS 

and Cornell University COVID-19 

safety guidelines including social 

distancing, mask wearing, and hand 

sanitizing. If guidelines change and limit 

in-person gatherings, this program will 

be postponed until it is safe. 

* NON-VACCINATED 

ATTENDEES MUST  

WEAR A MASK AND 

SOCIALLY DISTANCE * 

Lunch will be provided thanks to NYFVI grant funding. 


